
 
You are welcome to visit the Church. 
The Church is open for the visit to the 

Blessed Sacrament and private prayer only. 

 
Opening Hours: 

Saturdays: 5:30pm – 6:30pm 
Sundays: 10:30am-11:30pm 

 
The Maximum number of persons allowed in 

the Church at any one time is 

15 

If you have any signs or symptoms of 
Covid-19 please do not visit. 

 
Reasonable precautions have been implemented 

to reduce the risk for everyone attending the 
Church. We would be grateful for your strict 

compliance with the social distancing rules.  We 
would also ask that you take the time to use the 

hand sanitiser provided. 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CO-OPERATION  


